November 2021 Newsletter





On Saturday, November 20th, Little Scholars will recognize the celebration of Universal Children's Day. This day is meant to acknowledge the rights of children around the world and what we can do to create a sense of community for each child. We will take a moment to remember how fortunate we are to help build a better world for the children in our lives and we thank you and your families for continuing to support us in all that we do! Thank you!

<u>Birthdays in</u> November



*All birthdays will be celebrated on November 29th and 30th

Haroon- 2nd

Valin-3rd

Jennifer B- 3rd

Aubrey-9th

Safeer-9th

Preston- 15th

Nolan Patterson - 20th

Kamiya- 24th

Catia- 24th

Henil-28th

Finnley- 30th



Unfortunately, our extra curricular activities are still on hold for the time being (Music, Dance and French) BUT we will still celebrate:

Nov. 4th- Diwali

Nov. 5th- Disney Day

Nov. 9th- Mustache Day for Movember

Nov. 11th- Wear Red for Remembrance Day

Nov. 13th- World Kindness Day

Nov. 17th- Wear Purple for World Epilepsy Day

Nov. 18th- International Menu Day (German)

Nov. 20th - Universal Children's Day

Nov. 23rd- Pyjama Day

Nov. 29th & 30th- Celebrating ALL Center Birthdays



Congratulations to our educator of the month, Janelle! Thank you for all of your hard work in Preschool 1 and around the center!

Social Media

If you haven't yet, check out our social media pages!
Find us on Facebook and Instagram for updates on current events from around the center! Also, make sure to ask about your child's private class Facebook group to keep up to date on what's happening in your child's classroom!





Don't forget to turn your clocks back an hour on November 7th!

Cold Weather Clothing

Now that the weather has gotten colder, it is important that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather. This can mean: a waterproof coat, splash pants/snow pants, boots, hat, mitts. Please make sure to <u>label all</u> your child's belongings before sending them to Little Scholars.

<u>International Menu Day</u>



This month's menu will be inspired by Germany!

Lunch: Sausage & Lentil Soup with German Potato Rolls

Afternoon Snack: German Cheese Spread with Pretzel Dough Bites



Winter Weather Tips

If you find that it's taking longer to get ready for outside/ child care now that the weather has gotten colder, it might help to try a visual chart/ routine with your child. Being able to get ready for the outdoors is a part of your child's development and by allowing them to lead the process of getting ready, you're helping them develop independence and gross motor skills!



On Thursday, November 11th,
Little Scholars will be
encouraging all educators and
children to wear red. We will
be taking this time to
acknowledge all the sacrifices
made by those who have
served to protect our rights
and freedom.



With the winter weather quickly approaching, here's a reminder of our winter closure policy:

If the school board decides to close schools, Little Scholars will also be closed. The information about closures will be posted as early as possible on our social media sites.



As a reminder, Little Scholars will be closed for Christmas Holidays on **December 27**th and **December 28**th in lieu of Christmas and Boxing Day, and **January 3**rd in lieu of New Year's.

We will also be closing early at 12:30pm on December 24th and December 31st.

Show your support for Men's Health by rocking your MUSTACHE on November 9th! Grow one, wear one or draw one! Get creative to support our loved ones!

